NASSGAP Membership Meeting (Audio Conference)

Wednesday, April 21, 2010

Attending:
	AK: Stephanie Butler
	MT: Jamie Dushin
	PA: Chris Zuzack  

	AR: Phil Axelroth 
	NC: Elizabeth McDuffie  
	RI: Michael Joyce

	DE: Mo Laffey 
	NE: Ritchie Morrow 
	SC: Earl Mayo

	FL: Theresa Antworth 
	NH: Judy Knapp 
	TX: Lois Hollis 

	IA: Julie Leeper 
	NJ: Sherry Fox 
	VA: Lee Andes 

	KY: Becky Gilpatrick
	NM: Karen Kennedy 
	VT: Marilyn Cargill 

	MD: Robert Parker
	NY: Chas Treadwell  
	WA: John Klacik   

	MN: Cheryl Maplethorpe 
	OK: Irala Magee
	

	MO: Leroy Wade 
	OR: Vicki Merkel
	

	
	
	


Call to Order:

President Lois Hollis (TX) called the meeting to order at 1:03 PM Eastern time.

Roll Call:

Secretary Stephanie Butler (AK) called the roll and identified that a quorum was present.

Approval of Proposed Changes to Bylaws:

Ritchie Morrow (NE) moved to approve the proposed changes to the NASSGAP bylaws, as circulated to the membership at the Fall 2009 meeting, and by email in April 2010.  Chris Zuzack (PA) seconded the motion.  All in attendance voted “aye” at a roll call vote, and the motion passed.

Subsequent to the vote, President Hollis described the required ratification process to finalize the approval of the proposed bylaws changes, and answered several questions about the proposed changes.  A poll will be published today on the NASSGAP Web site for members to ratify the changes.
Adjournment:

The meeting was adjourned at 1:10 PM.

